
Dear Colleagues ,  Please communicate the herebelow further 
to your teams 

Hapag Lloyd has announced full CANCELLATION of the 
previous announced  PSS as herebelow 

Based on the market feedback, HAPAG recognize market is 
not bearing the PSS surcharge, Hence with immediate effect 
it has been decided to withdraw until further notice. 

Update has been share on Sharepoint  under the following 

link  Near Middle East & India 

 

https://collaboration.dbschenker.com/sites/kam/BI-platform/SitePages/NME.aspx?WikiPageMode=Edit&InitialTabId=Ribbon.EditingTools.CPEditTab&VisibilityContext=WSSWikiPage

